
 
 

 

 

 

February 6, 2018 

 

To Our Valued Customers: 

 

The resin manufacturers have notified us of a PVC resin price increase.  We have also been notified 

that additional resin price increases are possible. 

 

As a result, Berry Global will implement an increase of 7% on all Berry (and legacy AEP) PVC films 

including: 

 Resinite 

 MAPAC™ 

 Supermarket 

 Cutter Box 

 Case Ready 

 Converter 

 Laundry Wrap 

 Specialty Films  
 

This increase is effective with orders placed on or after March 6, 2018 and calling for immediate 

shipment.  Berry reserves the right to limit the size of those orders to historical quantities to better 

serve the anticipated demands of our customers. 

 

As always, Berry Global will work closely with you to manage the impact of these pricing 

adjustments and keep you abreast of changing market conditions. Your local Berry Global sales 

professional is always available to answer any questions that you may have.  

 

Thank you for your business and continued support. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Mike Jackelen 

Vice President – Institutional Sales 

Engineered Materials Division 

 

Berry Global, Inc. 

101 Oakley Street 

Evansville, IN 47710 


